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Box 1545
Hobbs, New Mexlco
15 February 1950

Mre. . ie Spurricr - Director

0il Conservavion Compuission

Box 871

Santa Fe, Hew Mexico

Dear Dick,

In reply to your letter,

RE: Delta 0il Company, Frank Good No. 1,

MR SE SE, 28-55-30E, Roosevelt County
(formerly Thomas S. Peterson.)

Enclosed please find copy (-101 and Scout heport, this

is 81l the information wze:;:.hls well.

Very truly yours,

0il and GaYInspector

RY/ach



&r

-



